FEB 20 1986

Louis A. Wefss Memorial Hospital
ATTN: Arun G. Kaluskar, Ph.D.
4546 North Marine Drive
Chicago, IL 60640

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated January 13, 1986, notifying the Conmission that

you have replaced your previous Cobalt 60 Teletherapy Head #590-G, with Head
3 590-E, S1.#137.

It will be necessary to amend Materials License 12-02418-02 to reflect this
change, for which an amendment fee of $230 is required as specified in §170.31
(7A) of 10 CFR 170, copy enclosed. Payment should be made to the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission and mailed to the attention of Cheryl Phillips at ocur
Washington, D.C. address.

Your application will be processed by the Region III Licensing staff located at
795 Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, I11inois 60137. The fee, however, is required

prior to 1ssuance of the amendment. When submitting the fee, please refer to
CONTROL NUMBER 350493,

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
Glenda Jackson

Glenda Jackson

License Fee Management Staff
Office of Administration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170

cc: Reafon III
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